
I am writing to comment on the excellent work performed by Tom Lumsden of Salty Dog 

Properties. I was given Tom’s name and number after contacting North American Modular 

Homes as I was interested in having a North American home built. Tom was the builder for 

North America in the area in where I owned the land for the building site.  

 

Tom was extremely informative from the beginning on all phases of the purchase, additions, 

building site modifications and everything else one can encounter in building a home. He 

offered many suggestions that worked very well with the plans I had in mind. His work 

crews and subcontractors did excellent work and were always finished on time for each phase 

of the project.  

 

I am very happy with the quality of the finished house and the expertise and professionalism 

that Tom and his workers have shown. I would recommend Tom Lumsden for any building 

project that you may have.   Dorian Tolbert, Heathsville, VA.    


